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The first time in Batumi was held Regional Mini Football Championship among the Georgian
and foreign companies promoting in Ajara, from 28 October to 7 November. The event was held
by Mini Football Federation of Ajara A.R. and International Investors Association. The
participants are: Consulate of

Republic

of

Turkey

, Nurol

Georgia

, System Inshaat, Smart, and the Hotel Sheraton, Zemin Technologist.

The winner-companies were awarded with cups and diplomas. There were as well named the
best players in following nominations: Goalkeeper, defender, playmaker, striker, top scorer in
the championship, the tournament's best player. The sporting and cultural event will support
strengthening of relationships between countries. International Investors Association has always
supported the cultural and sporting events and will continue.




